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During the week of May 6 and May 13, our high school students took their second semester finals. Thirty-six
students earned finals exemption (35.6%).

- 9th Grade =45.8%

- 10th Grade = 32.2%

- 11th Grade =37%

- 12th Grade = 26.3%

On April 11, we held our National Honor Society Induction. Lauren Moore and Haiden Garey were inducted as new
members. Later that evening our high school students put on a great vocal and band concert.

During the week of April 15, we hosted our Junior High and High School Invitational Track meets. The next week,
we hosted the RPAC Track Meet. Hats off to Mr. Kornhofman and the APS staff for putting on three great meets!

District Music was held on April 18. Many of our students came home with “I” ratings as well as our band. The
students performed well!

FCCLA held their Officer Installation on April 23. Mrs. Spaulding and her chapter members did a great job. Next
up for the chapter is the National Convention in Seattle.

April 24 was a very busy day. We celebrated Administrative Professionals Day, our 9th grade students attend South
Central Nebraska Career Day and our seniors took their annual trip to Norton Correctional Facility.

The Athletic Boosters held our Athletic Banquet on April 29 at the Ella Missing Building. The coaches handed out
athletes letters and awards. Rafe Hill was awarded the Ted Gill Award. It was a very good event.

We held our Academic Awards Assembly for Junior and Senior High students on Friday, May 3. Teachers gave out
awards in all their classes and organizational awards were given out as well.

Arapahoe high school track team has many student-athletes competing at the upcoming State Track Meet:
- Trenton Roskop = 110 Hurdles, 300 Hurdles and High Jump
- Kade Fisher = 110 Hurdles
- Desi Farner 400 Meter Run
- Grace Andrews = 3200 Meter Run
- Peyton Sich, Grace Andrews, Ruby McCune and Desi Farner = 4X400 Girls Relay

Teacher Appreciation Week was celebrated the week of May 6. The teachers enjoyed a week full of treats and
appreciation. They cannot be thanked enough for all they do for our students..



